
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

Recommendation to Approve a Piggyback Agreement 

FY20-220 – Miami Dade County User Access Program 

 
 

Introduction 

Responsible: Procurement & Warehousing Services (PWS) 
 

This request is to approve the use of Miami Dade County’s User Access Program (UAP). The UAP is 

designed to allow governmental, quasi-governmental, and not-for-profit agencies to access competitively 

established County contracts and pre-qualification pools for a wide range of goods and services. 

 

There is a positive financial impact to the District. 
 

Goods/Services Description 

Responsible: PWS 
 

By joining UAP, the District gains access the nearly eight hundred (800) competitively established County 

contracts and pre-qualification pools for a wide range of goods and services. Accessing UAP contracts 

enables the District to benefit from Miami Dade County’s purchasing power, competitive pricing, and 

favorable terms and conditions.  

 

Procurement & Warehousing Services recommends becoming a member of UAP as it will allow the District 

to piggyback the county’s contracts. 
 

Procurement Method 

Responsible: PWS 
 

Not Applicable. 
 

Financial Impact 

Responsible: PWS 

 

The UAP is a revenue-sharing opportunity for governmental, quasi-governmental, and not-for-profit 

agencies. This program allows for a two (2) percent discount on prices, shared between both agencies, 

collected through a deduction on vendor invoices. PWS will work with Finance to choose the best option 

to benefit from the prospect rebates. 

 


